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Rick Scott, Governor Erin Rock, Interim Secretary 

APPROVED 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

May 23, 2017 
 

 
 

To:  David Hennessy, Chairman  
Lauderhill Police Officers’ Pension Fund 

 
From: Office of Municipal Police Officers’ and Firefighters’ 
  Retirement Trust Funds, Division of Retirement 
 
Subject: 2016 ANNUAL REPORTS 
 
 
This is to advise that we have reviewed and approved the 2016 Annual Report (s) for the Lauderhill Police 
Officers’ Pension Fund. 
 
NOTE: 
 
 Terminations – Please revise the date of termination for Mark Abrahams.  The date is still appearing as 

7/8/16. 
 Please provide revised pages of any information that has been corrected. 

 
The 38th Annual Police Officers' and Firefighters' Pension Trustees’ School at FSU’s Center for Academic & 
Professional Program Services in Tallahassee will take place on May 31 - June 2, 2017. Continue to check 
our website to access information and updates about the Trustees' School, including area maps, a copy of the 
program when completed, and links to register with FSU as well as hotel information on our website at 
www.myflorida.com/frs/mpf.  All police officer and firefighter plan participants, board of trustee members, plan 
sponsors, and anyone interested in the administration and operation of the Chapters 175 and 185 pension 
plans should take advantage of this unique, insightful and informative program. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at (850) 922-0667. 
 
mjm 
Copy:   David Williams, Plan Administrator  

  Donald A. Dulaney, Plan Actuary 
  Cynthia Borders-Byrd, CPA 

Paul Daragjati, Plan Attorney 
  Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Finance Director 

 
 
 

Approved 


